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VIA HAND DELIVERY

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, S.W.
Washington, DC 20554

September 20, 2011

Federal Communications Comrfflssion
Office of the Secretary
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Re: WHIO-FM, Pleasant HilT, Ohio - 95.7 MHz
Facility ID No. 73908
Notification of Change in Main Studio Location

Dear Ms. Dortch:

On behalf of Cox Radio, Inc., licensee of WI-ITO-FM, Pleasant Hill, Ohio, we hereby
notify the Commission that the main studio of WHTO-FM has been relocated to 1611 S. Main
Street, Dayton, Ohio, 45409.

Any questions concerning this notification should be directed to the undersigned.

Respectt1y si
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